15th December 2014

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I write with the arrangements for the Christmas holidays and for the last day of term. The school will finish for the Christmas holidays on **Friday 19th December at 2.30pm.**

The school will reopen on Monday 5th January 2015 at 8.50am.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for everything you have done to support the school this term and to wish you and your family a happy, holy Christmas and a happy New Year for 2015.

I am sending out a short Christmas Newsletter which I hope you will enjoy, and would ask that you take a note for your diary of the important dates coming up next term. You can also read it on our school website www.allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk.

Lastly, please support our local parishes by going along with your children to the services during the Christmas season.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Holmes Head Teacher